
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,       Wednesday 25th September 2024 

 

We are very excited that your Year 4 child is going to visit an outdoor education centre for a two night 

residential visit. In previous years the visit has proved to be a huge success and we intend to offer the same 

experience again this year. The activities undertaken are all delivered by the Standon Bowers staff, who are all 

highly experienced and qualified. Our school staff will be there to supervise. The children gain substantially 

from this experience by learning new skills, working together cooperatively and building their self confidence. 

The cost of this three day visit is £172 and this cost would include all activities, accommodation, meals and 

transport.  

 

 

The dates for this visit will be Wednesday 26th February – Friday 28th February 2025. 

 

Thank you for paying your deposit. Subsequent payments can be made in the following installments:  

 

• £58.50 by 29th November 2024  

• £58.50  by 31st January 2025  

 

Before Christmas we will send out a kit list and medical forms. 

If you require any support gaining equipment please speak to a member of the year 4 team as soon as possible 

so we can help. 

 

Please sign and return the slip below to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

The Y4 team  

 

 

 

o I/we give my/our consent for ______________________________ to attend the residential trip to 

Standon Bowers Outdoor Centre 

 

 

Signed __________________________________ 

Date    __________________________________ 


